
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
 

 

 

 

 

Housepoints 
 This 

week 
Running 

total 
Becca 76 13 
Lotherton 84 14 
Parlington 75 13 
Hazlewood 54 10 

 

 

 

Did you know? 

 

Arts Mark  

 Did you know that our school has 

been working towards achieving an 

Arts Mark over the last few years? 

We are very proud to announce that 

we have now been awarded this 

very prestigious award at Silver level 

by the Arts Council England! 

 
Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter 

@AberfordPrimary  

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
 

From Monday we will have a 

range of items for sale for this 

year’s Poppy Appeal.  

Suggested prices range from 

50p to £1.50 

 

Thank you to everyone who has 

already returned a Smarties 

tube filled with coins. The 

deadline day to return your 

filled tubes is Friday the 12th 

November.   

 

5th November 2021 
 

Aberford PTA News: 
Thank you to all that attended our Halloween disco. By all accounts it was a great 
evening. We hope the children had a lovely time. 
The DJ commented that the children were lovely, well behaved and polite and 
that it was a pleasure to play at the event. 
We managed to raise over £500 which is great! We will continue to update over 
the coming weeks how the money we raised will be used. 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 
Today we had a Critical Friend visit 

from our Diocese Adviser, Celia 

Wilson. She joined us for Collective 

Worship, watched RE lessons in 

school, discussed our RE curriculum 

with our subject leader, Mrs Jones, 

looked at work in RE books and 

looked through our Siams Self 

Evaluation schedule.  

She was blown away with how 

confidently the children can talk 

about how our Christian Values shape 

what we do in school and what they 

mean to them. I was so proud of all 

the children and staff today. Their 

hard work and strong ethos shone 

through and Celia agreed that our 

Church school vision is strongly 

embedded throughout all we do in 

school.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Breakfast Club: 

Join us from 7:30 or 8:00 each 

morning.  
 


